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Meeting Minutes
February 20, 2014
	Present:
	Glenda Riggs, Paula Dickson, Eileen Lewandowski  -  Absent:  Nadine Sullivan


	Next meeting:
	March 14, 2014

	
	


Announcements
Glenda Riggs announced that Corey Root would be attending the April meeting to provide information and answer questions that the committee may have regarding this funding. Ms. Riggs asked the committee to set a later time for the April meeting to accommodate Ms. Root who will be coming from Raleigh.  
Discussion
Discussion began with Ms. Riggs informing the committee that a Regional Lead and an alternate needed to be chosen to serve on the NC BoS governing body-the steering committee as is required of the committee by the BoS governance charter. Ms. Riggs indicated that she would be willing to continue in this role if the committee so chose and nominated Paula Dickson as the alternate.  The committee approved Glenda Riggs as the Regional Lead and Paula Dickson as the alternate.  Discussion continued with the committee expressing their pleasure regarding Corey Root coming to the meeting in April to answer questions we have about case management requirements, and other concerns.  Further discussion centered on the need for transitional housing in our community.  The committee also determined that we would like to recruit the following people to join the Regional Committee:  Tammy Blizzard from Mathew 25, June and Gene McLendon from Hope Mission, Bob Lowery from Second Blessings, and a representative from Family Promise, the newly organized Peer Support Group, and the Dept. of Social Services.  
Roundtable
It was decided by the committee that we would do the following prior to the next meeting:

Glenda Riggs will contact:  Bob Lowery and the Peer Support Group to invite them to join the committee
Paula Dickson will contact: June and Gene McLendon, Tammy Blizzard, and Family Promise
Eileen will contact the Dept. of Social Services

Additionally each member will develop questions to be discussed at our next meeting in preparation for Corey Root’s attendance in April.  
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